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Dear all, 

 

The coronavirus (COVID-19) is currently dominating our minds, we are worried about our 
family members, friends, workmates - the list is long. Many of us have been advised to 
stay at home, for working or other reasons. There are also many professionals that have 
to face the virus daily at their work in hospitals etc. 

 

Helsinki Shipyard, as any of you, is currently adapting to this new and exceptional 
situation and we will do our utmost to keep our business running without any breaks. 

 

We are committed to do everything possible to prevent the spread of the coronavirus, 
and to ensure the health of the shipyard’s employees, customers and suppliers and the 
continued shipyard operations.  

 

We are following the guidelines of the WHO and ECDC. We are constantly monitoring 
the guidelines issued by the Finnish authorities and acting in accordance with them.  

Currently we have in place the following preventive measures to protect our employees 
and other stakeholders:  

 We highlight the importance of hygiene and we have announced Helsinki 
Shipyard as Hand Hygiene compliance zone; 

 Instead of inviting guests to the shipyard we use Skype or similar means for 
meeting arrangements; 

 We have arranged the possibility to work from home or in shifts; 
 We have postponed all travelling abroad. 

 

We will continue to keep our stakeholders informed of any changes. In case of any 
questions, do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

One thing for sure: this too shall pass. Patience will be tested. In the meantime, be safe 
and steer clear of anyone else. Thank goodness for technology to stay in touch! 
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Carl-Gustaf Rotkirch 

CEO 
 


